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There are three parish meetings next week; 

 

Chillaton Annual Parish Meeting - Marystowe Church Hall - 7th May, 7pm 

 

As you know, Chillaton and Milton Abbot are grouped together under one parish council.  

However, there still has to be an annual parish meeting for Chillaton and this will be held on 

Tuesday. 

 

It is an opportunity for anyone to raise issues that concern Chillaton.  

 

Milton Abbot Parish Council AGM – Milton Abbot Village Hall – 9th May, 7.30pm 

 

At the Annual General Meeting of the Parish Council, the Chairman [Amanda Westcott] will 

give a report on the past year.  Then a Chairman and Vice-Chairman are elected to serve for 

the current year. 

 

The AGM will also receive an annual financial report. 

 

Milton Abbot Parish Council Meeting – Milton Abbot Village Hall – 9th May, after the 

AGM 

 

Apart from routine items, the only major issue to be discussed is a further report on the 

question of whether or not to produce a local or neighbourhood plan.   

 

If you know someone who needs some help to access the website or to join the 

mailing list and you aren’t able to assist them, please let us know who they are and 

we will try to help.  

 

Also, if you know anyone who you think would like to receive a copy of this newsletter 

by hand, then let us know by using the contact page and we will endeavour to get a 

copy to them. 

 

 

 

 


